New Highland Elementary School Special Called Meeting for Principal Selection Site-Based Decision Making Committee

Date: May 30, 2013

Members in Attendance: Mary Foster, Monica O'Donnell, Elisabeth Scott,

Joyce Cross

Visitors in Attendance: Nannette Johnston, Superintendent of Hardin

County Schools

Old Business: None

New Business:

1. Elisabeth Scott was elected to be Vice-Chairperson and Joyce Cross was elected as Secretary during the process of selecting a new principal.

- 2. We reviewed the SBDM, KRS 160.365 rules concerning principal selection and discussed the need for interim principal. It was decided that there was not a need for one at this time.
- 3. Discussion was held concerning principal selection and KASA will be contacted for training.
- 4. New counsel member will be invited to sit in on training.
- 5. Meeting #2 will be June 6, 2013 at 10:00 am at New Highland Elementary School. All meetings are open to the public except reviewing applications the conducting interviews.
- 6. The regularly scheduled meeting for June 12, 2013 has been cancelled.
- 7. Meeting #3 for reviewing applications will be June 21, 2013 at 8:00 am at New Highland Elementary.
- 8. The committee developed a list of survey questions to be completed by the school community by way of the Hardin County Schools website. There will be a one-call to alert the community concerning this survey.
- 9. Meeting was adjourned by Mary Foster.